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· U.S. Senate Transportation Spending Bill Slated for Consideration Next Week

· U.S. House Of Representatives May Vote Next Week on a New Extension of Surface Transportation Bill



	U.S. Senate Transportation Spending Bill Slated for Consideration Next Week

The U.S. Senate’s Committee on Appropriations, Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies Subcommittee, led by Chairwoman Patty Murray (D-WA) will mark-up legislation next week that would make Fiscal Year 2013 appropriations for programs under its jurisdiction. The mark-up will be held on Tuesday, April 17, 2012 at 3:30 p.m. Our agency staff and federal advocates will be closely monitoring the mark-up on issues related to our Board-approved 2012 Legislative Program.

U.S. House Of Representatives May Vote Next Week on a New Extension of Surface Transportation Bill

The House Committee on Rules will reportedly consider a new extension of America’s surface transportation programs next week. The consideration of the 10th extension of SAFETEA-LU is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, April 17th at 3:00 p.m. Ongoing discussions on Capitol Hill indicate that House GOP leaders may use the extension bill as the legislative vehicle with which to conference with the Senate-passed surface transportation bill MAP-21 (S.1813). The new extension will likely be voted on by the full House of Representatives next week after action is taken by the House Committee on Rules.
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